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What have we been learning? 

On Tuesday, we had a wonderful experience learning Chinese Ribbon Dances. We all loved 
exploring how to use the ribbons and the different movements we could make. Together as 
a class we created a sequence using our ribbons. 

         

 

In science, we have been naming different common materials and identifying the difference 
between an object and what the material is that it is actually made from.  

We have moved onto our next class book, Iggy Peck Architect, and have created our 
storyboards, to help us with our writing next week. 

Next Week 

In maths, we will be moving onto look at fractions. 
We will be looking at ½ and ¼ of shapes and 

quantities.  

Other News  

On Wednesday 26th February, we will be visiting the 
church as part of our RE learning.  
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In English, we will be using our storyboards to 
create a narrative piece linked to our new book 

Iggy Peck. 

 

In science, we will be exploring the physical 
properties of the materials that we have 
investigated this week. 

 

We will need volunteers to walk to the church. If you 
are available on the 26th in the morning, please let us 
know asap, as we require a certain number of adults 
for our visit to happen. 

 

 

In Maths, we have been exploring money, this is an 
area where it would be great if you could continue 

looking at with your children at home. When you go to 
the shops, could they help you find the correct coins to 
pay for an item? Can they help you to see how much 

change might be given? 
 


